
Cherub Choir or  
       Little Lambs Assistant 
 

Both the Cherub Choir and the Little Lambs are childrens’ choirs run by Ms. 
Liz Nowik.  They meet one day a week after school for about an hour.  If you 
are interested in music, teaching, or you just love little kids, Liz would love 
your help, and the little kids would just go crazy for you! 

For more information, or to get involved, please contact Psomi at 973-507-
8718 or psomi@corpuschristi.org.  

 


